
It only takes a few minutes:
1. Click the Basic Career Services Survey link on the desktop.
2. Follow the instructions on the form.
3. When you are finished, click Submit at the bottom of the form.

We Want to Hear from You!We Want to Hear from You!

Your feedback is important to us. To help improve the quality, effectiveness, and
accessibility of our services, we invite you to complete a short Basic Career
Services Survey.

If you have any questions or need assistance accessing the survey, please contact
staff.

On behalf of the Fresno Regional Workforce Development Board, thank you for helping
us improve our services!
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